
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Dunmore, Mid Valley school directors mull opposition of landfill expansion 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/dunmore-mid-valley-school-directors-mull-opposition-of-
landfill-expansion/article 26a4a714-a58d-58b9-b974-72b06552d3ca.html 
 
Scranton Times: Citizens for a Healthy Jessup receives grant for stormwater pollution education 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/citizens-for-a-healthy-jessup-receives-grant-for-stormwater-
pollution-education/article 214d7281-2407-52c2-a0ff-bd5ad0ed2fe2.amp.html 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania grand jury report into natural gas drilling set for release 
https://www.witf.org/2020/06/25/pennsylvania-grand-jury-report-into-natural-gas-drilling-set-for-
release/ 
 
U.S. News and World Report: Grand jury report into natural gas drilling set for release 
https://www.usnews.com/news/best-states/pennsylvania/articles/2020-06-25/grand-jury-report-into-
natural-gas-drilling-set-for-release 
 
Business Journal Daily: Grand jury report into PA natural gas drilling set for release 
https://businessjournaldaily.com/grand-jury-report-into-pa-natural-gas-drilling-set-for-release/ 
 
NBC10 Philadelphia: WATCH: Grand Jury Report Into Pa. Natural Gas Drilling Being Released 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/grand-jury-report-natural-gas-drilling-
pennsylvania/2446227/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Installation of transmission water main moving along steadily 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/installation-of-transmission-water-main-moving-along-
steadily/article 246ee1ec-b056-54a1-8101-1668e7e876bb.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Plum ends fight against injection well project 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/plum-ends-fight-against-injection-well-project/  
 
Renovo Record: Black fly spraying scheduled 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/60321 
 
Renovo Record: Big Woods Land Company Proposes RV and Primitive Campground for Wayne Township 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/60217 
 
Penn State News: Physical plant issues 2019 annual water quality report 
https://news.psu.edu/story/624192/2020/06/24/campus-life/physical-plant-issues-2019-annual-water-
quality-report 
 
RGGI 
 



Central Penn Business Journal: Greenhouse Gas Initiative: harmful carbon tax, or key to Pa.’s energy 
future? 
https://www.cpbj.com/greenhouse-gas-initiative-harmful-carbon-tax-key-pa-s-energy-future/ 
 
PFAS 
 
The Guardian: US moves to exempt companies from reporting harmful chemical releases 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/jun/24/epa-pfas-chemical-releases-exemption-us 
 
Air 
 
Meadville Tribune: Allegheny College wins environmental award 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/allegheny-college-wins-environmental-
award/article 6693c89e-b66a-11ea-9b20-9b52675e176e.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: OP-ED: The ALA’s continuing scientific malpractice  
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/op-ed-the-ala-s-continuing-scientific-
malpractice/article bb6dbb4c-b622-11ea-8630-fbede1859db8.html  
 
Columbus Dispatch: Ohio EPA extends air quality permit for proposed chemical plant 
https://www.dispatch.com/news/20200622/ohio-epa-extends-air-quality-permit-for-proposed-
chemical-plant  
 
Natural Gas Intelligence: Shell CEO Sees Covid-19 as Opportunity for ‘Green Recovery,’ as Net-Zero 
Emissions Goals Advance 
https://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/122407-shell-ceo-sees-covid-19-as-opportunity-for-green-
recovery-as-net-zero-emissions-goals-advance  
 
Climate Change 
 
Utility Dive: Amazon $2B climate pledge draws praise, skepticism as total carbon footprint rises 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/amazon-2b-climate-pledge-draws-praise-skepticism-as-total-carbon-
footprin/580424/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Fund started to benefit trail association 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/fund-started-to-benefit-trail-association/article 3d121c65-
7182-5634-a5d7-a28116db0f28.html 
 
Bradford Era: Audubon nature photography contest accepting entries 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/audubon-nature-photography-contest-accepting-
entries/article d88b3a48-fa97-51e5-a051-0c2883cfaa3e.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Bureau of forestry announces strategic plan survey (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-06-25-2020.pdf 
 
Reading Eagle: Company offers opportunities to explore Schuylkill River 



https://www.readingeagle.com/news/south-schuylkill-news/company-offers-opportunities-to-explore-
schuylkill-river/article 22d60ec8-b3bd-11ea-afec-d39d0ef1add1.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pa. Game Commission’s turkey count starts July 1 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/pa-game-commissions-turkey-count-starts-july-1/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Wildlife near homes signals need for caution (Editorial) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2020/06/wildlife-near-homes-signals-need-for-
caution/ 
 
Renovo Record: Wildlife on WIFI to continue connecting Pennsylvanians to wildlife 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/60303 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Borough named Tree City USA Community by Arbor Day Foundation 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 7dc1c7c4-830f-56bb-94d2-2ac01cb7cf92.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Solar power array planned for Allegheny-Beaver border 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/24/solar-power-array-university-of-
pittsburgh.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Chad Forcey: Energy conservation is conservative 
https://triblive.com/opinion/chad-forcey-energy-conservation-is-conservative/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Get the most from your summer electricity dollar (Op-Ed) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2020/06/get-the-most-from-your-summer-
electricity-dollar/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Bradford Era: RISE hosts outdoor scavenger hunt at Marilla 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/rise-hosts-outdoor-scavenger-hunt-at-
marilla/article abe216a4-c593-53fd-8296-5aeda6983eb8.html 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Owner planning to sell Cumberland Mine  
https://observer-reporter.com/business/owner-planning-to-sell-cumberland-mine/article 06e4a236-
b61c-11ea-adea-438dbf42eea6.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Contura to put Cumberland Mine in Greene County up for sale 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/06/22/Contura-Energy-to-put-
Cumberland-Mine-up-for-sale-coal-Greene-County/stories/202006220099 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
AP: LNG shipments by rail approved in US amid pipeline battles 



https://apnews.com/b7c8b3e967efba728b31bf7b6fa1f429 
 
Lock Haven Express: LNG shipments by rail approved in US amid pipeline battles 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/06/lng-shipments-by-rail-approved-in-us-amid-
pipeline-battles/ 
 
Renovo Record: Clinton County Municipalities Take a Hit from Decreased Act 13 Gas Money 
Disbursements 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/60287 
 
Vector Management 
 
Meadville Tribune: Queen bees distributed to fight parasites 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/queen-bees-distributed-to-fight-parasites/article bc24a196-
b685-11ea-b37c-c302e225fe9e.html 
 
WFMZ: Spotted lanternflies making their yearly return to our region 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/lehighvalley/spotted-lanternflies-making-their-yearly-return-to-our-
region/article 5d83acba-b66a-11ea-945f-1fef75211ff6.html 
 
Waste 
 
Butler Eagle: City Council discusses trash, recycling contract (pg 5) 
http://pdf.butlereagle.com/BE/20/06/25/062520.htm 
 
Water 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Water Works Encourages Businesses to Flush Water Systems 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42285383/erie-water-works-encourages-businesses-to-flush-
water-systems 
 
Butler Eagle: Donegal Twp. family frustrated with bridge project 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200625/NEWS01/706259927 
 
WJET-TV: Presque Isle State Park visitors continue to deal with high water along trails 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/presque-isle-state-park-visitors-continue-to-deal-with-
high-water-along-trails/ 
 
Pennlive: Dauphin County sewage shows surge in COVID-19 virus in late May 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/06/dauphin-county-sewage-shows-surge-in-covid-19-virus-in-
late-may.html 
 
York Dispatch: Shiloh Water to end fluoridation Aug. 31 after DEP approval 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2020/06/24/shiloh-water-end-fluoridation-aug-31-
after-dep-approval/3251970001/ 
 
WTAJ: City of Johnstown sells sewer system to Greater Johnstown Authority 



https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/city-of-johnstown-sells-sewer-system-to-greater-
johnstown-authority/ 
 
KDKA: Portion of Steuben Street Shut Down Due To Water Main Break 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/06/25/steuben-street-water-main-break/  
  
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier Twp. supervisors hold Act 537 plan for review 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-twp-supervisors-hold-act-537-plan-for-
review/article 9ab1a1a3-035c-5050-a196-563f8baace7d.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Meadville Tribune: Greenspace project back in business 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/greenspace-project-back-in-business/article 1d314a1c-b671-
11ea-b15c-3bf531fdf549.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Plug Power purchases Canonsburg-based company as part of $123 million 
deal 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/25/plug-power-invests-heavily-to-expand-
portfolio.html 
 


